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Conclusion of the autumn semester 2021 and information around the spring semester 2021 

 

Dear students,  

In this mailing, you will receive a variety of information on the conclusion of the autumn 
semester 2020 (recordings, examination inspection) as well as an outlook into the spring 
semester 2021. The latter concerns the handling of language examinations, the recordings, the 
assessments as well as the continuation of the support by student supporters. We would also 
like to draw your attention to the regulations for studies and examinations in special and 
extraordinary situations valid for the spring semester 2021. Thank you for taking a couple of 
minutes to read the following documents: 

− Information Prorectorate 01.2021 
− Information Prorectorate 01.2021 - Recordings 
If, after reading these documents, you still have questions, please contact your Director of 
Studies. 

Kind regards, 

Martin Studer 

Prorector 

 

https://www.fhgr.ch/fileadmin/coronavirus/Information_Prorectorate_01.2021-V01.00.pdf
https://www.fhgr.ch/fileadmin/coronavirus/Information_Prorectorate_01.2021_-_Recordings-V01.00.pdf

